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We have received your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).  It cannot be processed because the same Social 
Security Number was reported for both of your parents.  Your parent(s) will need to correct the Social Security Number(s) 
online as instructed below.  Processing of your FAFSA cannot continue until you make the correction(s) online. 

  
 
TO CORRECT THE SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBER(S) OF PARENT(S) LISTED ON YOUR FAFSA:   
 
Use your FSA ID to access your 2024-25 FAFSA at studentaid.gov and click on Make FAFSA Corrections. 
  

Add Parent information as written on his/her Social Security card 
Add Other Parent information as written on his/her Social Security card 

 
Both you and your parent will need to sign your FAFSA correction electronically with each of your FSA 
IDs.  Once you have made these corrections, the Office of Student Financial Aid will receive your updated 
FAFSA within 5-7 business days. 
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